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Prize Winners this week 
 

Class 1: Anya for being very helpful and having a good attitude. 

Class 2: Anna Bragg for good attitude to homework and kind hands and feet 

Class 3: Cooper for super work effort and giving everything a go.                      D                        

Class 4: Daniel Moore for excellent work and learning attitude since September. 

 

Class 1: This week we have been very busy outside in the garden each 

day. The highlight for the children was painting the path .We had great 

fun mixing the paint and finding out which colours we could make. Ask 

your child what happens when we mix blue with red or red with 

yellow. In phonics, all the phase 2 letters have been introduced and the 

tricky words for reading and spelling. Over the week could you please 

keep up with their phonics-they will have their last letters, spellings 

and sentences in their orange envelopes. Have a lovely break, when we 

return our new topic is space.   



 
 
 

 

 

Class 2: This week we have been learning about 

religions of the world and focusing on Judaism. 

We have been using Dienes hundreds, tens and 

units while calculating big calculations. Thank you 

to Erin Quin for raising £600 for our school funds 

by climbing all the way to the top of Skiddaw. We 

are going to buy some large wooden construction 

for our playtimes. 

 

Class 3: This week class 3 have been carrying out a range of activities. 

We have set up a scientific enquiry exploring how different liquids 

effect our teeth. We used boiled eggs and made observations every 

day to keep in with fair testing. Every day the children have explored 

different types of poems and have created their own spooky haikus 

limericks and kennings. The children have worked well to complete a 

scavenger hunt and have been creative all week. Well done class 3 for 

a super half term! Hope everyone has a good break and looking 

forward to a new term of learning, exploring and creating. 

Class 4: This week in Class 4 we have painted our healthy food clay 

models and they look fantastic. In English we have written our own 

chiller stories and made them into books. We included mystery, 

suspense, adventure , historical and futuristic elements with a range of 

happy and tragic endings. Then, on Friday afternoon we dimmed the 

lights and held a story-telling session to share our books (with a 

fortifying hot chocolate, Halloween lolly and chocolate eyeball each 

just in case the stories were too gruesome).The year 6 have been 

working on BIDMAS, problem solving and fractions in maths and year 5 

have just finished their unit of work on addition and subtraction. All of 



 
 
 

 

the children in Class 4 would like to wish you a lovely half term and a 

Happy Halloween. 

Please note: Term starts again on Monday 2nd November, 8.50am 

 

 

 

 

 


